
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/19/2011 3:49:59 PM 
To: Berman, Janice S (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JSBa); Dietz, 

Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Sharp, Shelly 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SSM3); 'zaf@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(zaf@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Credit Card 

Please respond and include Marzia. Thx. 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 03:47 PM 
To: Berman, Janice S; Dietz, Sidney; Sharp, Shelly 
Subject: Credit Card 

Don't we still allow customers to pay their bills through credit card ? I know we dropped VISA but don't we allow 
them to use Mastercard ? 
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